
Up to $5,000 is available for a performing arts organisation looking to hold an educational  
project with the aim of developing the skills of emerging performing artists.

Further information and application forms can be downloaded from the Council's website,  
pncc.govt.nz, by email natalya.kushnirenko@pncc.govt.nz or phone 06 356 8199.

Palmerston North  
Performing Arts Trust

Applications are now 
open for the ‘Arts Heart 
Educational Development 
Project Scheme’ in 2022.

Applications 
close at 4pm 

on Monday 12 
September 2022


